
Receive a £10 
Amazon voucher* 

for attending 
session one! 

Future Pathways 
Study Higher is launching the Future Pathways Programme for year 10s 
and 11s with Brighter Futures for Children this academic year. The Future 
Pathways programme will be a combination of virtual and real life 
experiences. The virtual workshops will be for an hour after school and 
the in-person events will be during school time.  

Schedule: 

25th Jan: College vs Sixth Form (virtual webinar) 

15th Feb: Visit to Further Education Colleges 

8th March: Employability Skills (virtual webinar) 

April: Visit to Visa, London  

10th May: University Life (virtual webinar) 

June/July (date TBC): Visit to a university 

What next? 

Students and carers are able to attend the first workshop 
(below). Please click or scan the QR code to register        
(deadline 21/01/22) 

College vs Sixth Form 

Tuesday 25th January at 6pm  

*The voucher is for students only. To claim please complete 
the pre-event survey and attend session 1. 

If you have any questions about 
the programme, scan or click the 

QR code to chat to Jo! 

https://forms.gle/y4sz59MQD4XaD6pn6
https://forms.gle/y4sz59MQD4XaD6pn6

